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IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST,  

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call:     

                                                                250.889.3761    
 

 

OUR LADY QUEEN of PEACE, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9.… 
  

                                                            MONDAYS: PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED                                   250.384.3884 

Parish Office OPEN TUESDAY - FRIDAY 9.00 - 12.00 & 1.00 - 4.15 Contact e-mail:office@qop.ca Fax:250.384.3664  

 

  

SUNDAY 
 

10:00am 
 

12:00 
2:00 & 4:30 except 1

st
 Sun. monthly 

3:00 & 5:30 only 1
st
 Sun. monthly  

 

2:00 on 1
st

 Sunday of the month  

    

HOLY MASS 

  

TRADITIONAL  LATIN 

MASS  

  

 ORDINARIATE OF THE 

           CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 

    

HUNGARIAN  MASS 

   

 

 

  

 MONDAY 
  

TUESDAY 
  

WEDNESDAY 
  

THURSDAY 
  

FRIDAY 
  

SATURDAY 

ORDINARIATE OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 
WWW.VICTORIAORDINARIATE.COM 

9:30 am No Mass 9:30 am 9:30 am 9:30 am  9:30 am  & 
Rosary-10am 
Adoration-

10:30-11:30am  

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - - 8:30 am - 

ROSARY  - 11:30 11:30 11:30 11:30 - 

WEEKDAY MASS  *1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month 

HOLY MASS 

 

- 

12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10* 

5:00pm 
CONFESSION:    
Please ring the bell, enter when green light is on 
    

*  1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month  

 

 - 

  

 11:30 

  

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

   

 4:00 – 4:45 
  

 3:00 -4:00* 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - - - - - 
Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - - - - 

         

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital and would like to be visited by your 

PARISH PRIEST, Contact PARISH OFFICE: 250-384-3884   

 

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY!  After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the night, you can call:  250.889.3761            

The CWL: meets monthly on the 2nd WEDNESDAY after the Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July & August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS: 

Contact: Don Lambton  250.995.1531    
e-mail: lambton@shaw.ca 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in 

Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether 

long time residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank 

God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out 

the form below and place in the collection basket or mail to the 

PARISH OFFICE (address on top). Please mark the proper BOX  

    

             New Parishioner   

                                                                                          

            I  am going to be in the hospital, please call on me  

                          

            Have moved here is my new address: 

 

NAME:      ____________________________________________________ 
                                                

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Postal Code: __________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME   …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  
 

 

e-mail:     ________________________________@_____________________ 
 

                   

http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.latinmassvictoria.com/
http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/
mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/


 ‘Legacies’ 
Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges 

with gratitude past legacies which we use to 

maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’, 

how will we survive without it? 
 

Legacies are a way of providing assurance 

that the parish has income or savings in the 

event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’ 

pays for maintenance/replacement items. 
 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism: at Our Lady Queen of Peace you must call the 

office at least 3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has 

Our Lady Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your child has 

not yet been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both must 

be baptized and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your child 

Baptized in our parish.  

Marriage: at Our Lady Queen of Peace because the 

Church is deeply concerned about each marriage, couples are 

asked to give a minimum of six months’ notice prior to the 

intended date of their wedding. Church policy requires that 

marriages be performed in your home parish – unless you are 

registered and attend elsewhere. 

Funeral: at Our Lady Queen of Peace individual 

arrangements with a priest. Begin by calling the parish office.                         
 

To Report Sexual Abuse to an Independent Agency 
Click the button below 

 

Vancouver Island Crisis-Line 
The Vancouver Island Crisis Society is contracted by   Island 

Health. We are a registered non-profit agency whose services 

include:  

24-hour crisis lines: 1-888-494-3888 

Crisis Text Services:  250-800-3806  
(from your mobile) 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week   

Crisis Chat Services: 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week  
 

We work in partnership with Island Health to provide public 

access to Mental Health & Substance Use services in the 

communities administered by Island Health.   
 

A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line 
A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line has been set 

up by the Indian Residential School Survivors Society 

(IRSSS) to provide support for former students and those 

affected. People can access emotional and crisis referral 

services by calling the 24-hour line at 1-866-925-4419 
 

 

Diocesan Livestream Mass - to access the Bishop’s Masses: 

http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne  
 

 ‘Mass Intentions’ 
 

 

June 7  

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

 

June 8 

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

 

 

 

June 9 

 

THURSDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 10 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

June 11  

 

SATURDAY 
 

†Bridget Lyons 
Mary Earnshaw 

 

 

June 14  

 

TUESDAY 
 

Agnes Roberge 
Irene Helie 

 

June 15  

 

WEDNESDAY      
Denise & Alphonse Roberge 
Irene Helie 

 

June 16 

 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

June 17 

 

FRIDAY 
†Stella Depta 
Jean Halliwell 

 

June 18  

 

SATURDAY 
 

†Joseph Raymond Malley 
Sandra Malley  

 

 

June 21  

 

TUESDAY 
 

† Necitos de Vera 
Lydia de Vera 

 

June 22  

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

 

 

 

June 23 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

June 24 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

 

June 25  

 

SATURDAY 
 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 
Ann VanNoordt  

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Ann VanNoordt, Marge Haake, Christine Stornebrink, 

Charles Lennaghan, John & Connie Lerner,       
 

Please Note: 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a                

low-gluten Host. Please come to the sacristy before Mass and inform 

the priest.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if you are 

thinking that there is no way out of this situation for you; if you 

want to talk to someone, call, text 250.812.0087 email: 

respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

New Collection Envelopes - 2022 

“2022 Sunday Collection Boxes” are in the Office. Please 

do not use envelopes from previous years as they may 

belong to someone else. If you are new to the parish a box of 

pre-numbered collection envelopes can be prepared for you 

please contact the parish office: 250-384-3884 or email: 

office@qop.ca                                                                                                                

Face Coverings 

The use of face coverings is now optional in church 

buildings. However, the continued use of face coverings is 

highly recommended as a prudent and wise choice to ensure 

the safety of all.              

Bookkeeper Position at Friary 

St. Joseph's Friary, Victoria, BC is searching 

for a bookkeeper. This position may be a 

perfect fit for a semi or fully retired person 

with the experience of a Bookkeeper/ 

Accountant. Otherwise, everyone with these skills are 

welcome to apply. Details can be given from St. Andrew’s       

Cathedral Parish Office. 

http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.vicrisis.ca/crisis-lines/
sms:+12508003806
http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne
mailto:respectlifem@gmail.com
mailto:office@qop.ca
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry


Queen of Peace Parishioners – Silence Please! 
Co-operation from everyone in this matter would be greatly 

appreciated! 

God IS calling each and every one of us, 

but we need silence to hear him. 

Please we ask everyone to show respect to your fellow 

parishioners who are having a conversation with Him before 

and after Mass. 

We have lots of time to catch up on the news with our fellow 

parishioners downstairs or outside but please not inside of the 

church. Thank you for thinking of your fellow parishioners!  
  

 

Happy Father’s Day 

June 19, 2022 
 

Blessings to the Father’s, Grandfather’s, 

Great-Grandfather’s, Stepfather’s and all who          

step-in to be a part of Father’s! 

This day is meant as a day to thank all fathers.  

To thank them for their love, their support, and for,  

quite simply, being a father.  

So on Father’s Day, Sunday, June 19
th

 show your 

father the love he deserves. 
 

 

Looking to become a Catholic? 

Do you know someone who has expressed an interest in 

becoming Catholic? Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has 

not celebrated the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 

Parishes in the city of Victoria have come together to offer an 

opportunity to come together in a small group to learn more 

about our faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and 

experience of Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the 

Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist during 

the Easter season. You are welcome to participate in the 

process with your questions, your insights and your faith story 

in a warm accepting setting. For information please contact 

your local pastor (Fr. Dino, Fr. William, Fr. Alfredo).                    

To register for the 2022-23 year starting October 6 , 2022 

at Saint Joseph the Worker - Email Carmelle to register at 

carmelle.whiteley@gmail.com 
 

         Arbutus Singers Concert 

Arbutus Singers will hold a concert at                    

St. Patrick’s church (2060 Haultain Street) on 

Wednesday, June 29th at 7:30 pm.          
Concert will last an hour and is by donation.                     

Monies raised will support the Ukrainian people in this 

time of great challenge.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WMF 2022 - Family Love: 

                    A Vocation and a Path to Holiness 

The 10
th

 World Meeting of Families (WMF) will take place 

this month from June 22-26. Held approximately every three 

years since 1994, the WMF features a Festival of Families, a 

program of talks and workshops on issues that affect family 

life, and a special Mass with the Pope. The theme for this 

year’s WMF is “Family Love: A Vocation and a Path to 

Holiness.”                                                                                                 

WMF 2022 will be physically hosted in Rome, but due to the 

ongoing pandemic, attendance had to be limited. Faced with 

this reality, the organizers worked to create an event that 

people could participate in both in-person and remotely.   

Pope Francis described the situation as “an opportunity 

provided by Providence to create a worldwide event that can 

involve all the families… In this way, everyone will be able to 

participate, even those who cannot come to Rome.” 

The WMF 2022 website has lots of resources for families 

participating from home, including prayers and 

hymns, reflections with questions for families to read and 

discuss together, and videos to watch. Some of the in-person 

events will be livestreamed on the website, and you can 

even sign up for a virtual “journey” that walks you 

through the WMF experience. 

Groups around the world are also organizing their own events 

related to WMF 2022. Here in Canada, the Canadian 

Conference of Catholic Bishops invites families across the 

country to participate in an online “Rosary for the 

Family”. This live Zoom event takes place on Father’s 

Day, Sunday, 19 June 2022, at noon PDT. Featuring 

different families and voices from across Canada, it is an 

opportunity to gather in prayer with other faith-filled 

families. More information and a link to register are on 

the CCCB website.  

Among the limited number of people who will attend WMF 

2022 in person are a family from our own diocese. Mark and 

Ulrika Wismer and their five children are parishioners at St. 

Francis Xavier Parish in Mill Bay. They heard about the 

World Meeting of Families from friends who had attended in 

the past. “We thought that it would be an amazing experience 

for our family and we hoped it could be something in which 

our whole Diocese could share”, says Ulrika. “We continue to 

pray that many fruits for our Diocese will come from this 

trip.” Please keep the Wismers and all the families 

participating in WMF 2022 in your prayers. In the words of 

the official WMF 2022 prayer: 

Lord, grant that each family 

might live their specific vocation to holiness in the Church 

as a call to become missionary disciples, in the service of 

life and peace, in communion with our priests, 

religious, and all vocations in the Church. 

Bless the World Meeting of Families, 

Amen 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://clickthrough.mysecurelinks.net/ls/click?upn=4Gztg6ERIzSJLqZvV0oOgsxz69bCB-2FL6jHMl2bm9qYe7Y6EOEfsxo06ubbvb-2BAbMNbgD_U8-2FzRMA8pwK6BcKXi4HrKpmMx3d3bN6Avt8BScSAgOB34gHeyditJ1Bxavb61v2FpC5E2R1KA4F5j2H-2BhwFabvm86mZ-2BwSX63uPQn054onfHJSTMU79O3a8IBL5gRJYCnsBMUSQux8VP36zIMoX-2Bbv-2FQdegpHF1L0s1Wqbpo34YZCkA0wWibGQiVHbhRyFHyTDVn6zDQjJEPqW6V7TWrd3D8DdJeYePK4-2FWTG-2BTruqc2-2BKP22Ka2-2FXpP0to-2ByhDivHfnXmkvCzixFSzvYfk6uCaRTrxRKfuoojvrJbG-2BY5rupXUT4em5ABKBY7TDUY65FsbCqMtTHnDrOCdwv43fUu9YQi9cwasPfIO8gkVbGHiCrc9C5htsH-2B-2F6QicUvQxEWIH-2BdvFoQ1zZDzB2YrGdeGR09ep37vKMm6JZsuU0M-2B0-3D
https://clickthrough.mysecurelinks.net/ls/click?upn=4Gztg6ERIzSJLqZvV0oOgsxz69bCB-2FL6jHMl2bm9qYfuJfOKZMCh4HeEg1-2BTzHcTmnP6VUq3yamONrJ-2F3dNprg-3D-3DYniI_U8-2FzRMA8pwK6BcKXi4HrKpmMx3d3bN6Avt8BScSAgOB34gHeyditJ1Bxavb61v2FpC5E2R1KA4F5j2H-2BhwFabvm86mZ-2BwSX63uPQn054onfHJSTMU79O3a8IBL5gRJYCnsBMUSQux8VP36zIMoX-2Bbv-2FQdegpHF1L0s1Wqbpo34YZCkA0wWibGQiVHbhRyFHyTDVn6zDQjJEPqW6V7TWrd3D8DdJeYePK4-2FWTG-2BTruqc2-2BKP22Ka2-2FXpP0to-2ByhDivHfnXmkvCzixFSzvYfk6uIBpIJzr-2FZTZgEFUHtuCI4xHmSoL2pfLJiZ9SD1GhP1EZH8vrDMxmdiKaSDuuBR4avicTR7xLQceLmsLTOhWBX6SusgWW4ob9xwyGAbaF8qd3VDI2WrHq9nNbnClTH4fOhxj0n96uweo1pT6a8fGmzA-3D
https://clickthrough.mysecurelinks.net/ls/click?upn=4Gztg6ERIzSJLqZvV0oOgsxz69bCB-2FL6jHMl2bm9qYfuJfOKZMCh4HeEg1-2BTzHcTmnP6VUq3yamONrJ-2F3dNprg-3D-3DYniI_U8-2FzRMA8pwK6BcKXi4HrKpmMx3d3bN6Avt8BScSAgOB34gHeyditJ1Bxavb61v2FpC5E2R1KA4F5j2H-2BhwFabvm86mZ-2BwSX63uPQn054onfHJSTMU79O3a8IBL5gRJYCnsBMUSQux8VP36zIMoX-2Bbv-2FQdegpHF1L0s1Wqbpo34YZCkA0wWibGQiVHbhRyFHyTDVn6zDQjJEPqW6V7TWrd3D8DdJeYePK4-2FWTG-2BTruqc2-2BKP22Ka2-2FXpP0to-2ByhDivHfnXmkvCzixFSzvYfk6uIBpIJzr-2FZTZgEFUHtuCI4xHmSoL2pfLJiZ9SD1GhP1EZH8vrDMxmdiKaSDuuBR4avicTR7xLQceLmsLTOhWBX6SusgWW4ob9xwyGAbaF8qd3VDI2WrHq9nNbnClTH4fOhxj0n96uweo1pT6a8fGmzA-3D
https://clickthrough.mysecurelinks.net/ls/click?upn=4Gztg6ERIzSJLqZvV0oOgsxz69bCB-2FL6jHMl2bm9qYfxvn2KJNrUuygs9GHbuo-2F-2FM-2BvJ3Ey-2F5yWQsCIOiPbKOQ-3D-3D5WsK_U8-2FzRMA8pwK6BcKXi4HrKpmMx3d3bN6Avt8BScSAgOB34gHeyditJ1Bxavb61v2FpC5E2R1KA4F5j2H-2BhwFabvm86mZ-2BwSX63uPQn054onfHJSTMU79O3a8IBL5gRJYCnsBMUSQux8VP36zIMoX-2Bbv-2FQdegpHF1L0s1Wqbpo34YZCkA0wWibGQiVHbhRyFHyTDVn6zDQjJEPqW6V7TWrd3D8DdJeYePK4-2FWTG-2BTruqc2-2BKP22Ka2-2FXpP0to-2ByhDivHfnXmkvCzixFSzvYfk6uNeLmRX8xYCXLZ2QOp8MQMnhcla5-2B5vPDid2LDGV01ZJPhFymT1gtkoYQZGMqkJ6YbSQ5ATCaWBOuQOUKU-2FazMRXFW8jnEMCjOfU2V4YlH8-2BefZMxmnA5QFDkP-2B3RbwfrQvSbrI9oSIcF8fccdb8lRM-3D
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Family Camp is BACK! 

August 19th -21st, 2022 at Nanoose Bay Camp Families all 

across the Diocese of Victoria will gather once again for a fun, 

faith-filled weekend of fellowship, play, and prayer all in a 

beautiful West Coast setting. Join us! All types, ages and sizes 

of families are welcome. The 2 night camp is held at Nanoose 

Bay Camp (2531 Nanoose Beach Road, Nanoose Bay, BC), 

where you can choose to stay in a dorm, camp in a tent, or 

bring your camper. Registration information and prices may 

be found on the Eventbrite registration link. The price 

includes meals, activities and your choice of dorm, tent, or RV 

spot.  

This year's Keynote speakers are brothers Danny Brock and 

Fr. Terry Brock (who will also serve as Chaplain).                        

ALL FAMILIES are invited to enjoy this weekend full of 

fellowship, faith and fun! The weekend is sure to strengthen 

your family’s connection with Christ, with one another, and 

with other families. For more information please email: 

familycamp@rcdvictoria.org 
To register, go to:    

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/8th-diocesan-

familyconference-august-2022-tickets-331496584207 
 

 

Online Marriage Preparation Course 

The Diocese of Victoria is now offering our Marriage 

Preparation Course fully online. The cost is $80 per 

couple. The course consists of several modules on 

relevant subjects, individual and couple activities, and 

assessments as well as a liturgy planning guide. Couples will 

be able to work through the program at their own pace. At the 

end of the course, you will receive a Certificate of 

Completion, which will be recognized by any parish within 

our Diocese. For more information, go to the Diocese website: 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/marriage-prep  or find the 

course on Eventbrite. Questions? Contact Moira Gill at 

mgill@rcdvictoria.org  or 250-470-1331 ext. 237 
 

Did you know …? 

That the Cathedral has a Columbarium and that a location near 

the church for the deceased has been a powerful symbol of our 

faith since the early church. It is a statement of our ultimate 

goal to live this life in Christ so that one day, through death, 

we can share in eternal life with God.   For information on 

purchasing a niche in the Cathedral Columbarium call 250-

388-5571 and leave a message for Chris Ryzuk to contact you 

or email: niche@standrewscathedral.com    
 

Please Support the Soup Kitchen  

at St. Andrew’s Cathedral 
It costs only $2.25 for The Soup Kitchen in the basement of 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral to provide a nutritious meal to one of 

our guests. This season help us serve soup to the hungry with 

a financial donation, $25 feeds 10 diners; $225 a 100 of our 

guests.  You’ll lighten someone’s day and give them a chance 

to turn things around, the Soup Kitchen, 740 View Street, 

Victoria, BC V8W 1J8.  Thank you for your generosity and 

support to help those in need in our city. 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin. Call the 

parish office at 250-388-5571 for more information or 

email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them. 
 

 
 

                    McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 
               

 

 
 

P  250.568.5621  ~  F 250.568.8511 

4673 Falaise Drive ~ Victoria ~ BC ~ V8Y 1B4 

info@robp.ca ~ robp.ca 
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